
 

 
Monday 18th July 2022 

Dear parent / carer 
 

Year 12 Assessment Certificate 
 
Our aim is that our students learn their subjects well so that they have strong knowledge and capability that will 
prepare them for success through Key Stage 5 and beyond.  It is also important that we identify any gaps so that 
these can be addressed in the next academic year.  
 
This report provides information on how well students have learned the curriculum and engaged with their learning 
this year. 
 

What have we assessed? 
 
This Assessment Certificate includes a current performance grade for each of the subjects that a student is studying.  
These performance grades are teachers’ current judgement on the grades that best represent how a student is likely 
to perform based on a range of factors: 

• Their performance in the summer exams 
• Their recent performance across the syllabus  
• The effectiveness of their learning routines 

 
Please remember that there is variation across courses in terms of: 

• The relative weighting of examined and non-examined content 
• How much of the syllabus was assessed in the summer exams. 

 
This has been taken into account by teachers when assigning performance grades. 
 

What other information does this Assessment Certificate  provide? 
 
Learning routines are vital and the five we focus on are below.  In this Assessment Certificate, teachers have 
recorded how well each student is:  

• paying attention and  
• engaging with practice 

 
We use the language of ENOUGH, JUST ENOUGH, NOT ENOUGH to flag up where students may be ‘coasting’ or 
struggling with learning so that you are aware of this and we can work together to address any issues in Year 13.  
 

What happens next if the student is not making the progress he/she should be? 
 
We will share information about this in our Expectations Evening for Year 13 parents and carers which will be on 
Thursday 8th September at 6.00p.m. 
 
We hope that you find this information helpful.  
 
If you have any further questions regarding this Assessment Certificate, please contact Mr Williams 
(hwillams@wilmslowhigh.com). 
 
Best regards 
 
Ms R E Powley 
Deputy Headteacher 
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